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Statement of Jane Doe 
 

As a surviving victim of R. Kelly, I feel sad about the fact that Hennepin 
County Attorney’s Office in Minnesota decided not to hold him accountable for 
what he did to me when I was a minor. If there had been a criminal trial, I would 
have been willing to testify against R. Kelly. Even though it wouldn't have brought 
any extra prison time for him, it would have given me closure.  
 

I didn't come forward for money or fame. I came forward because I was 
one of his surviving victims and needed justice as this has been weighing heavily 
on me for over 20 years. What R. Kelly did to me impacted my life in many ways 
and will continue to hurt me for the rest of my life.   
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